
From: Bigmore Mr and Mrs

Dear Future Merton

Re: Eastfields Regeneration consultation.

We would like to register our objection to CHMPs Regeneration master plan for the
following reasons:

We were not consulted by Merton Priory Homes in2013 about regeneration.

At no time have we ever agreed for our house to be demolished.

We have never been consulted about a residents offer.


